
Update from Tom Huubard 10-16-2018 - SUEZ is planning four projects to replace aging 
water delivery pipes in 2019,  3 in Ashbourne Hills and 1 in Radnor Green. Exact timing and 
sequence has yet TBD. Updates on that information will be posted on Facebook closer to the 
end of the year, before work begins.




